

"Sheriff's Office investigating theft of packages in Eldersburg"

Eldersburg, Carroll County, Maryland; February 12, 2018 ---- On February 11th, 2018, a Carroll County Sheriff's Office Deputy responded to the 6700 block of Monroe Avenue, Eldersburg, for the report of a theft of packages. After meeting with the victim, it was reported that he had been expecting two packages to be delivered during the previous week. When the victim did not receive the packages, he contacted the companies and it was verified that both had been delivered.

The victim reviewed home surveillance videos, which captured images of the suspect. On the video, the suspect can be seen removing the packages from the front porch of the residence and then being picked up by an unknown person in a white colored Dodge Avenger.

The investigation remains ongoing. Anyone with information about the identity of the suspect, or who may have additional information about this incident, is asked to contact DFC Bankard at 410-386-5900, or the Anonymous TIPS Hotline at 1-888-399-TIPP.